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3rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am writing to inform you about the exciting opportunities your child will be able to undertake 
during our annual Experience Day.  We are currently planning each of the opportunities and trying to 
ensure that we secure the best possible experiences and value for money so that all students can 
attend a trip on this day. 
 
In order to support families with planning for costs and arrangements, I am writing to give this 
information earlier than usual 
 
This years’ Experience Day will take place on Thursday 13th July 2023 and we would like all students 
to experience a new opportunity in line with our Lealands Journey vision.  There will be a range of 
activities to suit all students and budgets.  The following are an example of what will be offered: 
 

Experience offered Years 
Groups 

Places 
available 

Approximate 
cost 

Chessington World of Adventures 

7 & 8 200 in total  £38 
Students will have a full day to explore the rides, zoo 
and Sea life centre. 

Thorpe Park Resort 

9 & 10 200 in total £45 
Students will have a full day to explore the rides, or 
enjoy the resort's very own beach. 

Urban Battlefields MK 

8, 9 & 10 40 in total £32 The students will have exclusive access to the full site 
and take part in a number or organised laser tag 
battles. 

 
 
Cont’d 
 



 

 

London Adventure 

7, 8, 9 & 
10 

50 in 
total  

£15 Students will have the opportunity to explore the 
South Bank and its many attractions as well as visit 
one of the Capital's world class museums. 

Willen Lake Experience 

8, 9 & 10 20 in total £32 
Students will have an opportunity to try out two water 
activities during the trip to the Willen Lake 

Southend on Sea 

7, 8, 9 & 
10 

45 in total £20 A supervised trip to a traditional British seaside where 
they can explore the amusements, the beach and 
maybe even go for a paddle depending on the 
weather. 

 
A range of more local trips are also being planned as well as some exciting in school activities for 
those who don’t like to travel although our preference is for all students to get out and about on this 
day.  Payments and deposits will open sometime after the February Half Term once all details have 
been finalised.  You will be informed when this date is as well as the final arrangements and costs. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr W Cullum  
Assistant Head Teacher  

 
 
 


